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At the recent Istanbul Security Conference (Dec. 3-5), our
intrepid citizen journalist Patrick Roddie caught up with a
Saudi royal by the full name of HRH Princess Basmah Bint Saud
bin Abdul Aziz Al Saud. She more casually goes by the name of
Princess Basmah Bint Saud. She is the daughter of King Saud
and the granddaughter of King Abdel Aziz, the founder of the
modern state of Saudi Arabia. She spoke at the conference on
Dec., 5 where she gave a keynote speech.
The great thing about this woman is that, from a position of
world power, she is speaking out against chemtrails and
geoengineering.
In her brief talk with Patrick, she described the ongoing
geoengineering program as a weapon of mass destruction; a
method of slow poisoning which threatens all life on Earth.
She is aware of what is going on. She is concerned about the
biological impacts. She laments the cloud cover generated
overhead. She is uneasy about what kind of world we will leave
for our children. She has eyes. She sees. She has a brain. She
thinks. About this, how can one remain silent? Here is the
video:
This is not her first time speaking out about difficult
issues. The Princess is an activist. She advocates for reform
in Saudi Arabia. She travels the world attending social issue
conferences. We commend the Princess. The world would be a
much better place if more prominent people such as her spoke
out about these outrageous crimes against Humanity.
[Read more here]

Robert O’Leary, JD BARA, has had an abiding interest in
alternative health products & modalities since the early
1970’s & he has seen how they have made people go from lacking
health to vibrant health. He became an attorney, singersongwriter, martial artist & father along the way and brings
that experience to his practice as a BioAcoustic Soundhealth
Practitioner, under the tutelage of the award-winning founder
of BioAcoustic Biology, Sharry Edwards, whose Institute of
BioAcoustic Biology has now been serving clients for 30 years
with a non-invasive & safe integrative modality that supports
the body’s ability to self-heal using the power of the human
voice. Robert brings this modality to serve clients in Greater
Springfield (MA), New England & “virtually” the world, with
his website, www.romayasoundhealthandbeauty.com. He can also
be reached at romayasoundhealthandbeauty@gmail.com

